
 

  COPA Flight 92 
________________________________________ 

December Newsletter 
We don’t have a regular meeting in December or  

in June.    December is the Christmas Party and June 

is our Annual Barbecue.   We hope each of you will 

enjoy a Merry Christmas and a Joyous New Year. 

See you at the January 21 meeting.  

 

Christmas Party:     The Christmas party, held on 

December 1,  was enjoyed by about 36 people from 

the Flying Club and CASARA members.   A 

wonderful meal was catered by Shane and Caren 

Austin from Innisfail.  We enjoyed a fun game of 

figuring out the names of Christmas Carols from 

strange pictures and we watched   some airplane 

pictures from past years.   It’s interesting to see old 

pictures of airplanes.  They are sort of like old friends 

that you haven’t seen for a while.  

           Think about booking the Christmas party for 

next year.  Is it better to have it on a Friday night or 

on a Saturday night? 

 
Election of Officers:   
The election of officers for the 2013 year took place at the 

meeting on November 19.   We are please to announce the 

following. 

President -            Dale Brown 

Vice-president -    Jim Munawych 

Secretary -            Bert Lougheed 

Treasurer -            Jim Thoreson 

Newsletter Editor -  John Radomsky 

Program planners -  Gary Hillman & Ron Schmidt 

Membership chairperson -  Colin Heuven 

Member at large --  Darrell Glover 

 

A sincere thanks to those who will undertake the  

management of the Club for the following year.   

 
 

RDFC member pulling the starter cord on the 

Electra! Guess who?    We had a great tour of 

Airspray.  A very big thanks to Perry Dancause and 

Jim Dealy for taking the time to show us around!  

 

Visit our website:    

 Our new website is up and running.    Lindsey 

Loring, who works for Abe Derksen at John Deere 

has  re-designed it and has made some really 

interesting changes.  We received pictures of 

airplanes from some owners but not all.  Please send 

to me, Bert,  at skyhawk@telusplanet.net ). Please 

use the best picture you have of your plane so that it 

can be included as we change the new web-page to 

keep it  interesting.  

 

www.reddeerflyingclub.org 

 

There are only 3 things that the copilot should ever 

say to the pilot: 

1.  Nice landing, Sir. 

2.  I’ll buy the first round. 

3. I’ll take the fat one. 

 

To Contact Us: 

Dale Brown  347-1519     John Radomsky 391-2075 

Wes Cooke 318-2491       Gary Hillman  728-3630 

Jim Thoreson  346-6731   Ron Schmidt  886-2022 

Bert Lougheed 343-3808  Colin Heuven 505-7538                                            

            Darrell Glover 224-3010 

 

***  This is about the 50
th
 Newsletter that I have 

written.   It’s been a blast!   John Radomsky will be 

the Newsletter Editor starting in January. 

 

 


